From: Sarah Spurlock <sspurlock@keywestcity.com>
Date: Thu, Jun 12, 2014 at 2:55 PM
Subject: EMS resolution

Mayor and Commission,

As you know, there is an item on next week’s agenda regarding formal approval for KWFD to
provide medical services. One of the first actions staff is recommending is hiring an EMS
Division Chief.

1. Depending on the actual hire date for the new division chief, the compensation package for
this new position (including salary, benefits, etc.) for the remainder of the fiscal year is estimated
at $24,500.

2. The cost of the compensation package will be absorbed in the current budget using
salary savings.

3. Staff plans to promote from within the fire department

Please let me know if you have any questions.
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